
STUDENT BULLETIN 
October 19, 1972

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
God is faithful, 
Christ our Lord,

by whom ye were called unto the fellowship of his Son Jesus
— I Corinthians 1:9

ATTENTION GDIDU. TING SENIORS:
This year’s Graduate Placement Profiles are being prepared at this time. In 
addition to the usual informational data included in the profiles, it has been 
decided to include a photo if desired by the graduate. If you do not desire 
to have your picture in the Graduate Placement Profile this year, please advise 
Mr. Millard no later than Friday, October 27.
PICTURE RETAKES:
Annual picture retakes will be taken this Friday from 1:30 -2:00 in the Library. 
For those students who missed getting the first pictures, retakes will be free 
of charge. For students who are unsatisfied with their 'ictures, it will cost 
#1.50.
CHEERLEADER TRYOUTS:
Don’t forget to come to the gym tonight at 7:30 for Cheerleader tryouts.
KCNC NEWS:
Sonny Sixkiller, quarterback for the University of Washington Huskies, will be 
a guest on the Double Good Time Hour with Scott McDonald. Tune in on ednesday, 
October 25 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. for this exciting broadcast.
PEP BAND:
Pep Band practice will be tonight, Thursday, October 19 at 7:30 p.m.
KCNC RADIO CLUB:
The KCNC Radio Club will meet tonight at 6:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria. This 
meeting is open to all members, announcers and prospective members. Please 
eat before 6:30 if possible so the meeting may begin promptly at 6:30 p.m.
It is important that everyone be there!
WOM OFFERING:
This Friday WOM will be taking an Internship offering. This will help in 
supporting the 12 interns that are sent out by WOM during the summer. Our 
goal for each offering is $^58*32. That is only $.88 per student. Come 
prepared to give as the Lord directs. This Friday will be a Missions MIG 
chapel and we will be featuring some of the interns who were out ministering 
this past summer.
HOW GOD LED ME TO NORTHWEST COLLEGE:
Mr. DeBock is interested in receiving a written note from any students who 
desire to present their testimony in concise manner on the general theme,
’’How God led me to Northwest College.” These should be received not later 
than November 1 with the understanding that excerpts may be printed if desired.
BOOKSTORE NEWS:
Buy a paperback - receive a free paperback cover. A number of free items all 
day Friday. Guess what’s here - Old Testament Survey books.
PIANO CLASS:
A reminder that the Ralph Carmichael rhythmatic design piano class meets tonight 
during the dinner hour in the dining annex.
FROM THE LIBRARYs
A recent library acquisition is the report of the 182nd General assembly of the 
United Presbyterian Church, titled ’’Report of the Special Committee on the 
work of the Holy Spirit.” This report is useful to those interested in the 
charismatic movement today. It is available at the Library reserve desk.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:
Cottage Brook Assembly needs a nursery and beginner teacher. A competent 
organist is also badly needed. Transportation is available. Please contact 
Dan Drawford at 822-7^79 between 9:30 and 11:00 p.m.
ARE YOU THE ONE:
A First Baptist Church member is interested in contacting the Northwest College 
student who ministers at the Arlington Church on Sundays. Please call 827-3139.


